
      P U B L I C  N O T I C E

The proposed project provides for reconstruction to the existing highway, 
including new curb, gutter, shoulders, subdrains, and guardrails.

The proposed project will require the closure of U.S. 169 and traffic 
detoured during construction using Iowa 2, Iowa 25, and U.S. 34. 
More information is available on Iowa DOT’s website:  
www.iowadot.gov/ole/otherprojectinfo.html.

Comments and questions concerning the proposed bridge project should 
be received by May 7, 2015, and sent to:

Don Stevens, assistant district engineer
Iowa DOT District 4 Office 
2210 E. Seventh St. 
Atlantic, Iowa 50022 
Phone: 712-243-3355 or 800-289-4368 

 	Email: donald.stevens@dot.iowa.gov 
 
More information will be posted as it becomes available at the  
Iowa DOT’s website: www.iowadot.gov/ole/otherprojectinfo.html.

The Iowa DOT is requesting public input on the proposed 
improvements to U.S. 169 in Afton from the south city limits to 
Filmore Street in Union County.


